
Are you an ethnic minority cancer patient or carer? Do you want to use your experience to help others?

If so, we want to hear from you. We’ve been asked by the NHS to talk to people about their experiences of cancer care so we can find out what needs to 

change. Were you happy with your GP? Did you get all the information you need? How do you feel about the future? Whether you’d like to talk for five 

minutes or 50, we’d love to hear from you. 

For more information pick up a leaflet, email us at brap@brap.org.uk or go to www.brap.org.uk/BMEcancer

WHAT’S YOUR EXPERIENCE

OF CANCER CARE?

SHARE YOUR VOICE
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